Feechi Hall

From: CSU Office of Marketing and Communications

Sent: Tuesday, August 3, 2021 11:40 AM

To: CSU Office of Marketing and Communications

Subject: From the Office of the President: Thank you for your efforts to keep our campus safe

CLAYTON STATE

FROM THE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

Dear Laker Nation,

As we prepare for the beginning of fall semester, I want to thank every member of the Clayton State community for their dedication to keeping our campus and our community safe. Through your steadfast efforts, we have reported low numbers of positive cases throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and we strive to maintain that record.

I ask that you continue to keep each other's health and safety at the forefront of your actions as we come back together on our picturesque campus. One way we can protect ourselves and those around us is for everyone who can get vaccinated to do so. Vaccines for COVID-19 have proven to be effective at preventing severe illness and hospitalizations, and are readily available.

If you are interested in getting vaccinated on campus, University Health Services will offer vaccinations on Tuesday, August 10 from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. For more information or to schedule your appointment, please email UHS@Clayton.edu or call (678) 466-4940.

I encourage all members of the Clayton State community and visitors to wear a mask or face covering while inside campus facilities, to wash their hands often, and to monitor their health daily. These small gestures can make a big impact on the wellbeing of our entire community. Let's all continue to put in the effort to be safe and have a successful academic year.

Go Lakers!

Best wishes,

T. Ramon Stuart, Ph.D.
President
Clayton State University
2000 Clayton State Boulevard
Morrow, Georgia 30260
(678) 466-4300 – Office











